
Notice of Public Hearing 
Town Of Rushford 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN of a public hearing to be held by the Town of Rushford 
Planning/Zoning Committee on July 28, 2021 at the Rushford Town Hall, 3413 N Cty Road 
K, Omro, beginning at 7:00 pm to hear testimony on the following request for a Zoning 
Change.  David Zouski, 2848 Morrow Road, Omro, WI is requesting a zoning change for 
Parcel #022 078603.  This is located at 2848 Morrow Road.  This property 27.8 A and is 
zoned General Agriculture.  They use the land with the adjacent home.  The land use does 
not change.  They would like to create a separate tax parcel around existing home and sell 
the remaining agriculture land.  There is a pending CSM for this change. 
 
The property description in question is PT NE NW DESC AS LOT 2 OF CSM-5429. 27.8A 
NW ¼. NW ¼ of Section 35, T.1.8N – R.14E, Town of Rushford. 
 
All adjoining, neighboring property owners within 300 feet subject to location will be 
notified by mail.  Any person may speak at the hearing or present written testimony to the 
Town Clerk, Peggy Hendricks (920-744-8092) or Tom Jackson, Zoning Administrator, (920) 
410-2910 prior to the hearing. 
 
Submitted by Peggy Hendricks, Clerk 
Published  July 15 & 21, 2021 
 


